April 16, 2015

Stephanie Mifflin

Senior Permit Technician

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926

RE: Misty Isle Cattle Co
Barn/Parcel Consolidation

Dear Stephanie,

\\

Development
Services
of America

The purpose of our request for the combination of parcels is for the construction of a replacement hay
barn on our operation. The previous barn was destroyed in an arson fire, and this new location places

the large hay barn logistically better to our hay fields.

The main reason for the parcel combination is due to the grade differentials, and positioning for access
road by our ranch equipment. Unfortunately, the parcel line falls directly in the location that is optimal
for grade and road access. For this reason we are requesting that the parcels be combined.

Thank you for your assistance.

Richard H Wilson
President/CEO
Development Services of America, Inc.
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